Site Report — Meshik School- September, 2017

To: Superintendent Ty Mase From: Kasie Luke - Principal
and LPSD School Board Members
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Ms. B’s Science with Aide Mr. Zimmerman Cross Country Coach Ms. Chrissy & Runners + CTE students
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Ms. Katie’s Class did Science Projects: Lena Ms. Chrissy’s class did Native Tribes Projects

Personnel

Ms. B, Ms. Chrissy, and Mrs. Zimmerman (Katie) are back for another year!

Ms. Holly has returned as Cook for another year

Melody Trefon was hired as Custodian

Ms. Kari Welch is our PreSchool teacher - 4 preschoolers this year!

Mr. Richard Zimmerman is covering all of our Aide hours

We are striving to hire another full time teacher as we had an influx of 8 new students (27 total) and our
current 3 teacher site needs support.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress

Students are progressing with rigorous lessons from their teachers.

Technology Progress

Reading Counts and Google Hangouts apps for iPads have been made available
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We are working to ensure our elementary students receiving online tutoring have a laptop to use

Facility Update

We had issues with the Red Bus front right tire to start the year. Maintenance has been notified.
Everything running smoothly so far in school.

LSAC Activity

LSAC met for their first meeting on Wednesday, September 13th. Attached are LSAC Minutes.

Volunteer Report

Kiana Active the Village Office ICWA advocate will be at school from 11:15am - 1:10pm when she can to
support staff and help students.

Professional Development

Professional Development was used to better understand PowerSchool and to prepare for AIMSweb.
We appreciate Site Based PD weeks for staff meetings to take place.

Pupil Attendance

Students participated in the attendance challenge by making a video for Igiugig School (see our Facebook
page for the link) “We can do it!”

Student and Staff Safety

Students and staff participated in school safety discussions, a fire drill, an internet safety course as well as
CPI Training (appropriate restraint training supported by LPSD)

Staff are developing protocol for violent acts by students where all children are safe and know the
appropriate action to take when such violence takes place.

Students were also reminded to wear shoes at all times. We are also keeping an eye on mental and social
safety as well with self regulation and use of various classroom and fidget outlets depending on individual
student needs.

Subsistence Calendar

The school year began with heavy work loads on the head teacher and staff at Meshik School with the influx
of students, business office/systemic changes, as well as with the transition of Educate to PowerSchool.
September proved to be a challenge, but they are a fantastic team and are making it all work.
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